
To whom it may concern,

We've been requested by one of our customers, known by the name of AARON AKHTAR, to 
produce a statement confirming the legitimacy of the website https://stressing.ninja (Stressing 
Ninja) which is hosted with ourselves (Privex Inc.).

The customer originally reached out to us before ordering from us, to confirm that the activities of 
their service would be acceptable on our network, making it clear that they would have reasonable 
mitigations to prevent illegal usage of the service, which included:

• Having an abuse contact clearly visible on the website, where both server operators and 
network operators could request for their IP addresses to be blacklisted, so that they do not 
receive unauthorised network traffic from Stressing Ninja

• Asking Privex to forward any abuse reports we receive regarding Stressing Ninja to the operator 
AARON AKHTAR so that they can immediately blacklist the IP address space which received 
unauthorised network traffic - which we agreed to do.

They have been a customer since February 2022, and between then and today, we have only 
received a singular abuse report (from the server hosting provider Hetzner Gmbh) regarding 
Stressing Ninja, which the operator dealt with promptly to ensure that network would not receive 
any further unauthorised network traffic.

The fact we have only received a single abuse report for a service of this nature, shows that 
Stressing Ninja is used for legitimate purposes, and the operator of the service does an excellent 
job at preventing malicious usage of his service.

To confirm this statement is authentic, we've created a page on our website which shows this very 
same statement for authenticity purposes: https://privex.io/stressing-ninja-statement-2022 

~ Privex Abuse Team
Signed on the 14th of May 2022

Privex Inc. 
13039 Cable Beach,
Nassau, Bahamas
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